
 
 

 
 

Bhaarath Medical College & Hospital 
173. Agaram Main Road, Selaiyur, Chennai 600073 

 
Pharmacovigilance Committee 

 
SENSITIZATION PROGRAMME 

 
 

INVITATION 
 

Dear All,  
 
Pharmacovigilance Committee is conducting a Sensitization Programme on 

 
“Adverse Drug Reaction Reporting Practice” 

 
on 17th & 19th February 2021 

 
at Lecture Hall – I, Medical College 

 
All Doctors, Nurses & Pharmacists are requested to attend without fail. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dr P Elango  
Member secretary  
Pharmacovigilance Committee 
Department of Pharmacology 

Dr J Mohanasundaram 
Chairperson  

Pharmacovigilance Committee 
Department of Pharmacology 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
Bhaarath Medical College & Hospital 
173. Agaram Main Road, Selaiyur, Chennai 600073 

 
Pharmacovigilance Committee 

 
SENSITIZATION PROGRAMME 

 
 

Venue 
Lecture Hall – I. Medical College 

 
Session: I 

 
Participants: Junior Residents, Tutors, Senior Residents, Assistant Professors, 

Associate Professors & Professors 
Date  Time  Topic  Speakers 

17.02.21 1.30  – 3.00 PM 
An over view on PvPI 

Dr J Mohanasundaram 

Vice Principal 

Hands on Training on ADR 
Reporting 

Dr. P. Elango 
Professor of Pharmacology 

 
 

Session: II 
 

Participants: Nurses & Pharmacists,  
Date  Time  Topic  Speakers 

19.02.21 1.30  – 3.00 PM 
An over view on PvPI 

Dr J Mohanasundaram 

Vice Principal 

Hands on Training on 
ADR Reporting 

Dr. P. Elango 
Professor of Pharmacology 

 
 

Dr. P. Elango  

Member secretary  

Pharmacovigilance Committee 

Department of Pharmacology 

Dr J Mohanasundaram 

Chairperson  

Pharmacovigilance Committee 

Department of Pharmacology 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
Bhaarath Medical College & Hospital 
173. Agaram Main Road, Selaiyur, Chennai 600073 

 
Pharmacovigilance Committee 

 
SENSITIZATION PROGRAMME 

 
A Report About The Event 

Objective: 

Knowledge about Adverse Drug Reaction (ADR) is essential for every health care 

workers and reporting ADR in hospitals is very mandatory. Therefore the training is 

scheduled to have hands on training which would enable all health care workers to have 

a skill to fill up CDSCO form / ADR Form. 

Sensitization programme: 

The programme was arranged on 17th & 19TH for Doctors and nurses respectively from 

1.30 to 3.30 PM. Welcome address was given by Dr P Elango, Member Secretary & 

Professor of Pharmacology, inaugurated by Dr A Edwin Joe, Dean, BMCH and the event 

was felicitated by Dr J Mohanasundaram, Chairperson and Vice Principal, BMCH and Dr 

Somasundaram, Medical Superintendent, BMCH. 

80 delegates attended the programme. All the delegates were given with ADR form and 

trained to fill the form line by line with example of a case history and was concluded 

with vote of thanks by Dr Sultan Al Rashid, Tutor of Pharmacology. 

 

 

Dr P Elango 
Member Secretary 

Pharmacovigilance Committee 
 

Dr J Mohanasundaram 
Vice – Principal 

Chairperson, Pharmacovigilance Committee 

Dr A Edwin Joe 
Dean 







 

 

 

 
 

Bhaarath Medical College and Hospital 
 

Department of Pharmacology 
 

INVITATION 
Dear All, 

 
Department of Pharmacology is conducting a Workshop on 

“Good Clinical Practice” 

on 2nd March, 2021 at 1.00 – 4.00 PM 

at Lecture Hall – I, Medical College 

All Faculty Members, Research Scholars and Members of 
proposed Institutional Ethics Committee are cordially invited to 

participate 

 
 

Faculty for Workshop 
 

Dr Annabelle Rajaseharan 
Director – Medical Research 

The Vinayaka Mission’s Research Foundation 

 
 
 

Dr P Elango 
Organizing Secretary 

Dr J Mohanasundaram 
Organizing Chairman 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Bhaarath Medical College & Hospital 
173, Agaram Main Rd, Selaiyur, Chennai, Tamil Nadu 600073 

Contact number: 044-22291014, Email id: office@bmch.ac.in, dean@bmch.ac.in 

 

Department of Pharmacology 
 

   
Workshop on “Good Clinical Practice” 

Department of Pharmacology, BMCH organized a workshop on “Good 

Clinical Practice” on 2nd March, 2021 for all faculty members, research scholars 

and members of the Institutional Ethics Committee.  Good clinical practice provides a 

framework of principles which aim to ensure the safety of research participants and 

the integrity and validity of data. This workshop aimed to provide the researcher with 

the basic principles of GCP and how these principles can be applied practically in the 

research setting. The workshop started with welcome address by Dr. P. Elango, 

Organizing Secretary, department of Pharmacology, inaugurated by Dr. Edwin Joe, 

Dean, BMCH and felicitated by Dr. J. Mohana Sundaram, Vice Principal and 

Organising Chairman, and by Dr. S. Somasundaram, Medical Superindent, BMCH. 

Dr P. Elango introduced honorable speaker Dr. Annabelle Rajaseharan, Director – 

Medical research, The Vinayaka Mission’s research foundation.  

 

It was followed by scientific session started with pre-test. 65 delegates 

participated in the workshop. All the delegates were taught about the importance of 

Good clinical Practice in conducting clinical research with practical examples 

followed by panel discussion participated by Dr J. Mohanasundaram, Dr Annabelle 

Rajaseharan and Dr N. S. Muthiah, Chair Person, BIEC. The delegates were asked 

to write post-test and to fill feedback form. The session was concluded by Vote of 

Thanks by Dr. Gomathi. G, Assistant professor, Department of Pharmacology and 

delegates were issued Certificates for their participation. Delegates were provided 

handouts of the workshop. Feedback forms were evaluated and it reflected that the 

overall satisfactory index of the workshop was about 91.6%. 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 



 
 

 
 
 

Bhaarath Medical College & Hospital 
173. Agaram Main Road, Selaiyur, Chennai 600073 

 
DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY 

 

SEMINAR 
 

INVITATION 
 

Dear All,  
 

Department of Microbiology is conducting a Sensitization Programme on 
 

“Covdi19: Trigger for Tuberculosis” 
 

on 23rd July 2021 - 02:00 – 03:00 PM 
 

at Lecture Hall – I, Medical College 
 

All Doctors & Nurses are requested to attend without fail. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dr Sangamithra. V  
Head of the Department 
Chairperson 
Department of Microbiology 

Dr Kandasamy S 
Coordinator  

Assistant Professor 
Department of Microbiology 

 



 
 

Bhaarath Medical College & Hospital 
173. Agaram Main Road, Selaiyur, Chennai 600073 

 

Pharmacovigilance Committee 
 

2nd SENSITIZATION PROGRAMME 
 

INVITATION 
 

Dear All,  
 

Pharmacovigilance Committee is conducting a Sensitization Programme  
 
 

 
Topic 

“Current Annotations on Reporting Adverse Drug Reaction” 
 

Date & Time 
26th July, 2021, 1.00 – 3.00 PM 

 
Venue 

Lecture Hall – I, Medical College 
 
 

Training Faculties 
 

Dr J Mohanasundaram, MD 
Vice – Principal, BMCH 

 
Dr P Elango, MD 

Professor of Pharmacology, BMCH 
 

 
 
 

All Doctors, Nurses & Pharmacists are requested to attend without fail. 
 
 

 

Dr P Elango  
Member Secretary  
 

Dr J Mohanasundaram 
Chairperson  

 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 

Bhaarath Medical College & Hospital 
Pharmacovigilance Committee, 
Department of Pharmacology 

173, Agaram Main Rd, Selaiyur, Chennai, Tamil Nadu 600073 
  

 Date: 31/07/2021  
2nd Sensitization Programme on “Current annotations on Reporting Adverse 

Drug Reaction” 

Pharmacovigilance Committee, Department of Pharmacology, BMCH organized 

the 2nd sensitization programme on ““Current annotations on Reporting Adverse Drug 

Reaction”” on 26th July 2021 for all Doctors, nurses and pharmacists from 1 to 3 PM at 

BMCH College Lecture Hall 1. Knowledge about Adverse Drug Reaction (ADR) is 

essential for every health care worker and reporting ADR in hospitals is very 

mandatory. The training was initiated to educate them with all 13 different types of 

ADR which could enable all health care workers to recognize and inculcate it in their 

daily clinical practice and could also aid them in effective monitoring and reporting of 

ADRs to PvPI.  Dr J Mohanasundaram, Chairperson and Vice Principal, BMCH gave a talk 

on the topic “causality Assessment” by giving with examples of case history. Dr P 

Elango, Member Secretary & Professor of Pharmacology elaborated on 13 different 

types of ADRs with various examples. 32 delegates attended the programme. The 

Certificates of Merit had been issued to all participants. Finally this event was concluded 

with vote of thanks by Dr Sulthan Al Rashid, Tutor of Pharmacology. All the delegates 

were given with feedback forms the feedback forms were evaluated All the delegates 

responded positively. 34.58% delegates strongly agreed and 65.42% agreed the 

concepts explained in programme.  

 

 

 

Dr P Elango 
Member Secretary 

Dr J Mohanasundaram 
Vice – Principal, Chairperson 



 

 

 

Bhaarath Medical College & Hospital 

 

Department of Community Medicine 

 

World Breastfeeding Week 2021 report 

On the occasion of World Breastfeeding Week 2021, which is observed from 

August 1st to August 7th, the department of Community Medicine had organized one-day 

program on 7th August 2021 in Lecture hall-1, College Block, Bhaarath Medical College & 

Hospital, to create awareness among first year MBBS students on breastfeeding. Dr Vidya 

D C, Associate Professor, Community Medicine welcomed the gathering for Inaugural 

function. Dr Mohansundaram J, Vice-Principal and Dr P Kathiravan, RMO, BMCH  spoke 

few words about the importance of breastfeeding day. Poster competition and elocution 

on breastfeeding was also held and prizes were distributed.  This was followed by the 

scientific session.  

 

Topic Speaker Time 
Overview of 

World Breast 
Feeding Week-

2021 

Dr Vidya D C, Associate 
Professor, Department of 

Community Medicine, BMCH 
2:00-2:10 pm 

Physiology of 
lactation 

Dr Priyadarsini D, Assistant 
Professor, Department of 

Physiology, BMCH 
2:10- 2:30 pm 

Breastfeeding- 
position 

&Techniques 

Dr Arunadevi K, Assistant 
Professor, Department of 

Community Medicine, BMCH 
2:30-2:45 pm 

Emotional 
aspects of 

Breastfeeding 

Dr Surya P, Consultant , OBG, 
BMCH 

2:45-3:00pm 

Benefits of 
Breastfeeding 

Dr Shobana, Senior Resident, 
Department of Paediatrics, 

BMCH 
3:00-3:10 pm 

Vote of Thanks Dr Sharath , Tutor, Community 
Medicine 

3:10-3:15pm 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




